
S3 Meeting Minutes		           			  September 2, 2008

Meeting called to order at 7:35 by returning president Adam Kremers with 5 members present.

Current prior minutes were not available, so non were read.

Treasurer’s Report: Balance is $3,637.40. We have 18 paid members.

Correspondence: 

none

Old Business: 

Dan Hickey hasa fly in going on at his ranch on Sept 20th.

Lee was going to check on trailers at a dealer on hwy 50. 

Some talk about going down to Los Banos for some sloping. Maybe in Late August/early 
September.

Float fly two weeks ago was great fun - great weather and great flying.

New Business:

Adam - do we want to consider making our meetings every other month instead of every month. 
Adam will send an email to the club members for some feedback.

Pete has an idea of sharing club experiences with the full scale club he flies at. We could go look 
at the full scale glass ships and also set up a winch and show them RC sailplanes.

Gala

	 none

Meeting adjourned at 7:50.

Submitted by Ron Marston


